
Catharine Township 
Special meeting Date August 27, 2020 at 7:00 pm to open bids for Overlook Drive  

and any other Township business of the Catharine Township Board of Supervisors 
 

 

Catharine Township’s special meeting began at 7:00 PM with supervisors Heather Flaig, Ralph F 

Rispoli, Kenneth Brenneman and roadmaster Mike Fay.   

 

Visitors included Natalie Gorsuch and Rowdy Kagarise. 

 

Sealed bids were opened for the paving of Overlook Drive.  Grannas Brothers submitted bid was 

for $51,239.80 with the Township doing the shoulder.  Hawbaker, Inc’s submitted bid was for 

$58,508.05 with the Township doing the shoulder.  

 

Heather Flaig made a motion to accept Grannas Brothers bid. Seconded by Ralph Rispoli. 

Unanimous. 

 

A new printer was approved. Ralph Rispoli made a motion to purchase a new printer. Seconded 

by Ken Brenneman. Unanimous. 

 

Heather Flaig made a motion to adjourn meeting at 7:30pm. Seconded by Ken Brenneman. 

Unanimous. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Heather Flaig – Secretary/Supervisor 

 

 

 


